
 
 

 

Endicott Estate Commission 
Minutes of the June 28, 2017 Meeting 

 

 
 

 

Members Present 

Committee members present included:  Michele Heffernan, Barbara Gula and David D’Arcy  

 

Members Absent 

Marie-Louise Kehoe and Jason LaPrade 

 

Agenda Items 

 Porch project – Katherine Endicott Foundation donated the funds to cover the cost of material 

to replace railings and balusters on the parking lot porch with custom designed replacement.  

Walnut street railings and balusters will also need immediate attention. 

 

 Kitchen project – Exhaust hood has been installed; awaiting approval for exhaust installation 

plans; new 8 burner range and convection oven have been ordered; new kitchen tiles being 

installed 

 

 Use of the Estate by Civic Pride – After a brief discussion the Commission agreed to waive the 

fee for the use of the Estate for DCP annual wine tasting fundraising event in November “in 

trade for” care and assistance with two mature pear trees moved from the north end of East 

Street to the Estate grounds by the Dedham DPW 

 

      

The next meeting of the Endicott Estate Commission is scheduled for: 

Tuesday, August 29, 2017 

 

 


